
 

Regional Center of Orange County 
Is Looking for Community Involvement at its 

Annual Public Performance Contract Meeting 
 

RCOC continues to provide services consistent with the values and philosophy of the 
Lanterman Developmental Disabilities Services Act 

You are invited to learn how RCOC is doing in the following areas: 
• Individuals Residing in Developmental Centers; 
• Children Residing with Families; 
• Adults Residing in Home Settings; 
• Children Residing in Facilities with seven or more beds (excluding Developmental Centers); 
• Adults Residing in Facilities with seven or more beds (excluding Developmental Centers); 
• Individuals with Status 1 or 2 with Client Development Evaluation Report (CDER) or Early Start Report (ESR); 
• Duration in Intake Status (Status 0) for Individuals Ages 3 and over; 
• Increasing Integrated Competitive Employment and wages; 
• Disparity Measures; 
• Comparison to the rest of California. 

 
Please join us as we develop RCOC’s 2022 Performance Contract objectives 

 
Wednesday, August 18, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. 

via Zoom Video Conference 
 

Hosted by Jack Stanton, RCOC’s Associate Director of Housing 
 

To register and receive email reminders about the virtual meeting, please visit: 
https://www.rcocdd.com/events/annual-public-performance-contract-meeting 

 
Translation services will be provided in Spanish and Vietnamese 

 

 
If you are interested in participating in a “focus group” via videoconference on Wednesday, September 1, 2021 for the 
development of the final 2022 Performance Contract, please email your contact information to 
Jack Stanton at jstanton@rcocdd.com. 
 
We welcome your comments and suggestions!  Please submit them by Friday, September 3, 2021 to 
Jack Stanton at jstanton@rcocdd.com or by mail to: 
 

RCOC Consumer & Community Resources 
Attention: Jack Stanton, Associate Director of Housing 
PO Box 22010 
Santa Ana CA  92702-2010 

 
A draft of the new 2022 Performance Contract will be presented at RCOC’s Board of Directors’ Meeting on Thursday, 
September 2, 2021.  For more information, please visit RCOC’s website at https://www.rcocdd.com. 
 
RCOC’s 2021 Performance Contract is available for review online at https://www.rcocdd.com/about-rcoc/transparency-and-
accountability/performance-contracts or contact Consumer and Community Resources at (714) 796-5263 for a printed copy. 

 
Please mark your calendars now!  We look forward to meeting with you on August 18th. 
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